
 

 

Exit Survey 
Sutherland Dianella PS 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We value the thoughts of all members of our community and would appreciate your feedback 
about your experience at Sutherland Dianella PS. If you could take the time to complete this 
form and email it to info@sdps.wa.edu.au it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
 

What are your positive memories of 
SDPS? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What things would you like to see 
investigated for change going forward? 

SDPS is an Independent Public School and – what sets SDPS apart from other schools? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Student(s) who attended SDPS:  ____________________________________ 
 
Parent Name     ____________________________________ 
 
Signature:  ________________________________ Date:_____________________ 
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